

September 18, 2000

Leslie Sellers, Document Specialist Division of Corporations P.O. Box 6327 Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re:

Startec Global Operating Company (SGOC)

Document Number F#98000003995

Dear Ms. Leslie Sellers:

We respectfully request waiver of the \$400 late, for reasonable cause, that being we had not received the Annual Report Form. When we determined we had not received the necessary from for filing an Annual Report, immediately, a good faith effort was made by SGLC to secure the required forms needed file its Annual Report for the year 2000.

We contacted visited the website for the Secretary of State and also made phone calls to the Office of the Secretary of State in Florida in an effort to get a blank Annual Report. Form. When we received the UBR form it was filed together with the filing fee of \$150.00.

SGLC systematically makes conscientious to file all Annual Reports timely to maintain a current standing. This year, we did not receive the Annual Report Form, we respectfully request waiver of the late fee.

Please call me at 301-767-1472 if you have any questions. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and understanding in regard to this matter.

Yours truly,

Aaron Heller, Tax Department

Cc: Robert Meloni, Sr. Tax Manager

United States

10411 Motor City Drive
Bethesda, MD 20817

Bethesda, MD 20817 301.365.8959 PRONE 301.365.8787 FAX

F98000003995

